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We collected at Sierra Caral, a place recently protected by its importance for the conservation of 
endemic species and natural resources. Cloud forest and oak forest at this place were in very 
good status of conservation. We also collected at three different places at Sierra de Las Minas 
(Albores, Usumatlán and Rio Hondo), we are still waiting for being allowed to collect at cloud 
forest at Rio Jones by private owners. All weevils were sorted from the batch of specimens, 
identified to genus and stored in vials in a freezer at -20°C for further DNA extractions. 
 
 


